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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

I encourage all parents and guardians to consider using our After School House Program for Primary and Secondary      

students.  This “no cost” program has been funded by the Department of Education and provided by the ‘Their Care’    

organisation.  The program is now up and running.  Students and parents are expressing a high level of satisfaction and 

enjoyment. 

I am looking forward to our Student Leadership Investiture ceremony on next Thursday, 21st March.   

Our Program and Student Review meetings will also be held on Thursday, 21st March commencing at 2.00pm.  Classes will 

finish early on that day: 1.45pm at Middle Campus and 2.00pm at the Junior/Senior Campus to enable our parent and 

staff discussions to commence. 

   John Mooney 
Principal 

THURSDAY 21ST MARCH - Investiture Ceremony 

THURSDAY 21ST MARCH - PSR Night (EARLY FINISH) 

DIARY DATES 2024 

THURSDAY 28TH MARCH - Last Day of Term 1 (EARLY FINISH) 

MONDAY 15TH APRIL - First Day of Term 2 

THURSDAY 25TH APRIL - Anzac Day (NO SCHOOL) 

We will be studying the Value, Harmony for the next fortnight. 

People who value Harmony know that the people around them hold differing views and they try to find common ground, 
steering away from confrontation. Harmonious people do not try to impose their views on others. It requires an 
awareness of your own needs, wants, and beliefs as well as being curious about the needs, wants, and beliefs of others. 

With this awareness we can communicate assertively to reach collaboration. 

Harmony unites people in spite of their diversity and prevents enmity, wars and conflicts. 

Dianne Wright 
Campus Principal, Middle School 

VALUE OF THE FORTNIGHT 

Envelopes have gone home with students this week.  

Photo day this year in on Wednesday 20th March 2024. 

If you have not received your child’s photo envelope please contact the office. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS—20TH MARCH 



2 

 

Page 

JUNIOR SCHOOL STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS 

EXCELLENT 

EFFORT 

 

John JSG 

 

WONDERFUL 

WORKER 

 

Ishani JSH 

BEST 

IMPROVEMENT 

 

Jessica JSJ 

 

JOLLY 

JOKER 

 

Lachie JSC 

Adella JSE 

IMPROVED 

READING 

 

Rashidul JSI 

 

CARING 

FRIEND 

 

Noah JSA 

 

 

COLOURING IN 

GENIUS 

 

Sarah JSD 

Charity JSF 

MAGNIFICENT 

MANNERS 

 

Minh JSB 

Oscar JSK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

DANDENONG PAKENHAM NOBLE PARK 
NARRE  

WARREN CRANBOURNE 
ENDEAVOUR  

HILLS 

RIELLY D EMMA B MARWA S ELINA F NAVINDU V NICK D 

FUTURE 

TEACHER 

 

Mohamed JSL 

 



3 

 

Page 

There are special Subway envelopes available at the office of either campus. Please fill 
in details with the correct money included and hand these to the Office any time 
before Tuesday 10.00am each week.   

SUBWAY ORDERS 

SPORTS STAR OF THE WEEK AWARDS 

Mustafa 
JSG 

Adella 
JSE 

Ali 
SSB 

Darren 
SSB 

Thomas 
SSD 

Taleah 
SSC 

Jack 
SSE 

Roozbeh 
SSS 

Aaliyah 
JSK 

Martyn 
SSV 
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LIFE SAVING VICTORIA BEACH DAY 

On Wednesday, March 13th, a group of Middle School students visited Carrum Beach, where Life Saving Victoria provided 
essential life-saving skills training. Surf lifesavers taught us safe boarding, beach soccer, survival strategies, and rescue 
techniques, aiming to enhance our water safety awareness and ability to assist others at the beach. 

All staff were impressed by everyone’s effort and positivity, even in the face of cold water and occasional rain. To all the 
students who represented Emerson, well done for your efforts on a great day! 
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SEDA NETBALL CLINICS 

Over the past three Thursdays, a group of SEDA students has been teaching fun and innovative netball drills to Middle 
School students at Emerson.  

These sessions have focused on various aspects, including different pass types, movement into open spaces, shooting 
techniques, footwork, and understanding netball positions. The students thoroughly enjoyed these skill-building sessions 
and expressed their gratitude for the valuable knowledge gained.  

A big thank you once again to SEDA Netball, and great work to all the students involved for their outstanding efforts. 


